
From: Jennifer Bourbonais
To: Michelle Claviter-Tveit; Angela Lepak; Mark Lindhorst
Subject: FW: AT&T Mobility
Date: Monday, October 5, 2020 7:44:42 AM

FYI and for the file.

Mark-I already responded to the two questions below.

Thanks much,
Jenny

From: Shelley Meyer [mailto:shelleym6040@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, October 3, 2020 11:58 AM
To: Jennifer Bourbonais <BourbonaisJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov>
Subject: AT&T Mobility

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links.

Ms.Bourbonais,
We are writing in regards to the letter we received on September 22, 2020 regarding the notice
of a Commercial Communication Tower as a Utility Facilities - Class II that will be placed at
less than the tower height from a public right-of-way. My husband and I have many concerns
about this tower going up next our land. We bought our land as a means of retirement to get
away from the hustle and bustle of the city noises and lights. If this goes up we will see the
lights flashing on and off all night. Instead of seeing the stars we will see AT&T flashing
lights. We believe this tower going up will decrease the value of our land because no one
wants to have land right next to a tower.

A question of concern is whether that land is zoned Commercial and would in turn then
increase our property taxes? Will this affect the float planes that fly over with it being so tall?

In closing we are against something like this going up so close to our land. If you have any
questions or concerns, please feel free to call us at 507-724-3636.

Thank you we appreciate your attention to this matter.

Shelley and Bruce Meyer


